
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket20230001. 

John Plescow 
Friday, January 27, 2023 8:45 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 8:41 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 4:18 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 3:31 PM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; e schorr@bellsouth.net 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Ellen Schorr 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 9544369255 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: e schorr@bellsouth.net 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/27/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00595-2023 

Recent news reports have indicated that FPL is seeking another rate hike. I am writing to urge you to act in the 
PUBLIC interest as a Public Service Commission. If FPL would end their needless spending on television ads, 
they wouldn't need to come after the customers who have no choice. 
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